
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 February 2021 
 
Boyne Island Library to close until Monday 22 February 
 
Gladstone Regional Council advises that due to ongoing construction taking place near the area, 
Boyne Island Library is currently closed. 
 
The library and customer service area, located at the corner of Wyndham and Hayes Avenue, will 
remain closed until Monday, 22 February where it will resume normal opening hours from 9am. 
 
The temporary closure of this facility is due to current renovation works taking place inside the 
library and at the neighbouring Castletower Building. 
 
All other library branches are open under their usual opening hours and Gladstone Regional 
Libraries’ eLibrary service remains available. 
 
Visit www.gladstonelibraries.qld.gov.au/elibrary for more information about eLibrary services. 
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